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No. RW/NH-34066/9/2000-(B) S&R Dated the 30th July, 2002
To

The Chief Engineer (All State PWDs dealing with NHs and other centrally sponsored schemes)

Subject: Review of Ministry's Specifications for Road and Bridge Works-4th Revision

Reference: The Ministry's letter of even number dated 10th April, 2002

As you may be aware, the Fourth revision of this Ministry's Specifications for Road and Bridge
Works was brought out during August 2001. It has been observed that the above revision needs further
changes in respect of some items in line with recent revisions in the various codal stipulations. Suggestions
from the Chief Engineers of all State PWDs in this regard were invited in this Ministry's letter under reference.
However, no feedback from you has been received so far. You are again requested to intimate this Ministry
your comments and problems, if any, being faced in adopting Ministry's Specifications (4th revision) and
suggest modifications to the Specifications so as to bring it in conformity with latest codal provisions.

As an action plan is required to be drawn up urgently for revising Ministry's Specifications, your
comments/suggestions may please be given within one month positively.






